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Our Senior and Junior Dance Teams were both 
successful in the recent Northern Ireland Creative 
Movement and Aerobics Championships. Our 
Senior Team secured an outstanding first-place 
victory, which is an incredible achievement and a 
testament to their dedication.

Meanwhile, our Junior Team made their debut at 
the championships, stepping onto the stage with 
confidence despite facing tough competition. 
Their hard work and determination earned them 
an amazing second-place finish—a remarkable 
achievement in such a competition.
Congratulations on your achievements, girls!

ISSUE

The Senior Choir have just returned from their Saint Patrick’s Weekend Tour of beautiful Zamora and Salamanca in 
Spain.  Here the choir gave several short recitals in the ancient Romanesque cathedrals and churches of these historic cities 
culminating in a full concert for the people of Zamora in San Vicente Martir.  The singers were enthusiastic ambassadors for the 
school and Carrickfergus community even going viral on their local social media and the church was filled to hear them 
perform.  After three days of rather intensive rehearsing and performing, everyone was able to let their hair at the Warner 
Theme Park in Madrid.  Thank you to Mr Ross, Miss Lemon, Mr & Mrs Craig and of course our ‘Little Spanish Friend’ Aurora 
Cacharro, for all they did to make it an incredible tour.
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Tuesday 25th  March 2025 - Year 11 Parent-Pupil-Teacher 
Consultations, via video call 12:50pm to 3:20pm. All pupils finish 
at 12:20pm.
Tuesday 6th April 2025 – Spring Concert.
Friday 11th April 2025 – Last day of term. School closes for all 
pupils at 12 midday (No canteen facilities available, buses 
running at normal times). 

Dates for your diary

Well done to our Year 8 
Boys who played Campbell 
College in recent 
competitive fixtures. All 28 
lads got plenty of game 
time, with some standout 
performances from Joel 
Nelson, Riley Cooke, Harley 
Taylor and Alfie Young.

STEM Success

#proud

A fantastic day was had at W5, as 
our CGS team picked up the 
Judge's Award at their first ever 
Lego League Challenge. Well done 
to the team who made us all very 
proud, ensuring all their hard 
work, dedication and teamwork 
paid off! It was a great experience 
and it will set us up to come back 
next year even stronger! #STEM

Thank you to Andrew Nunn and National Youth Choir of Northern Ireland for 
the time, energy and wisdom shared with many of our singers at a recent fun 
workshop. Lots of excellent top tips for all ages and repertoire! 

Well done to the six senior music students, who took part 
in a workshop to learn and perform A Level Music set 
works. The event, which brought together several grammar 
schools from across Northern Ireland, was led by Mr Craig 
and facilitated by his adult choir, Grosvenor Chorale. 

Year 8 Rugby

NYCNI visit to CGS

Our U13 Squad attended the recent NEBSSA U13 
Rugby Tournament recently. We were drawn in a 
very tough group and the boys played some great 
rugby against eventual winners Coleraine 
Grammar and finalists Ballymena Academy. 
The 25 man squad can be proud of their efforts, 
with two wins vs Dalriada and Cambridge House. 
Thank you to everyone who made the trip to cheer 
on the team.

Year 9 Rugby

Music Workshops
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